
Pond Committee Meeting, Feb. 4, 2022 

 

Members present:  Roger Sense, Judy Cheek, Darlene Sowell 

Josh Cresswell also attended. 

 

Beaver Pond:  We discussed the upcoming request to the Board for 

expenditure of funds for the Beaver Pond aerator/fountain at the 

Feb. 8
th
 meeting.  With help from Josh, residents around the Pond 

were surveyed to gauge interest of those residents most 

impacted. Results were 12 in favor with 3 opposed. 

Walking trails:  We also discussed approval of the budget 

reserve for walking trails.  Josh will send us the linear 

footage for all remaining trail segments. 

Rip rap:  Josh advised that the HOA does not have available 

manpower to lay rip rap at locations previously designated.   

This will be pursued at a later date. 

 

Darlene Sowell 


